
Aerosim Inter-School Aviation Tournament 2022 

 

5 students took part in the “Aerosim Inter-School Aviation Tournament 2022” in May 

2022. 5E Chan Chi Kai and 5E Pang Sheung Ho put on a good show and were enlisted 

as finalists. This tournament promoted students’ interest and understanding in 

aviation and STEM theories through learning, experiencing and competitions. This 

tournament did not only call for students’ application of STEM knowledge, but also 

challenge students’ practical flight techniques and preparation work. In addition, to 

foster more authentic understanding towards different sectors of the aviation 

business, participants were also be arranged to partake in various seminars and 

workshops hosted by professionals. (Students’ class shown is in 2021-22 academic year.)  

 

 

 



 


